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Public Hearing 

Annual Agricultural District Inclusion 
February 21, 2013 

 
 The Public Hearing on requests of inclusion of viable agricultural land in 
agricultural districts received within the designated time period in 2013 was 
called to order by the Chair at 10:00 A.M.  Eight Legislative members were 
present, Legislator Huttleston being absent. 
 
 There were five people in attendance. 
 
 The Clerk read the legal notice as published in the official newspapers. 
 
 Elaine Jardine, Planning Director spoke.  “This year we had six requests 
totaling just about 300 acres for 2013 annual inclusions.  My prior employee, Faith 
Pipher, has verified that all of these parcels are inactive agriculture and 
therefore meet the test for this program.” 
 
 There being no further comments, the hearing was adjourned at 10:02 
A.M. 
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